
PROVINCIAL
BOWLING

TOURNAMENT
AT

TE

AROHA.

A

large

number
of

clubs
from
various
parts
of

Auckland
Province

were

represented
at

the

successful
bowling

tournament
which

was
held
in

Te

Aroha
on

January
1

and
3.

The

final
was

won
by

the

Rotorua
No.
2

team,
who

played
off

with

the

Te

Aroha

representatives.
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GREEN
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